## St. Paul's Church of England (A) Primary School



**Emsworth Crescent** Pendeford Wolverhampton WV9 5NR



27<sup>th</sup> October 2023

Headteacher: Mrs J. Ferretti Telephone No: 01902 558621

Email: stpaulsprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Website: www.stpaulscofeprimaryschool.co.uk

Dear Parents / Carers,



I am delighted to announce that on Wednesday 22<sup>nd</sup> November at 9.00am we will be holding our first **SEND Coffee Morning** at St. Paul's. Taking place in the school hall, the session will be 

The main purpose of this first coffee morning is to share information with you about the SEND provision we provide for your children at St Paul's, giving you an overview of the strategies we use, interventions we run and the agencies who we regularly liaise with on behalf of your children.

It is also an opportunity for you to meet other parents, to share useful information and advice with each other in an informal environment. There will also be tea, coffee and biscuits (!) and a selection of toys and books in the hall to keep little ones entertained for those of you who will have younger children with you.

There will also be an opportunity for you to share your thoughts about what you would find useful to include in future coffee mornings. This will enable us to shape our offer to best meet your needs and provide you with the most useful information and support.

Please could you confirm your attendance via the Gateway app to enable us to plan and prepare for the session (and ensure there are enough biscuits!!). If you are unable to attend this session but would like to know what was discussed or have feedback to share, this can be done via telephone or email.

I look forward to seeing many of you on the 22<sup>nd</sup>.

Mrs L. Evans SENCo







